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 These floor amendments require the New Jersey Motor Vehicle 

Commission (MVC) to ensure the conspicuous display of a toll-free 

customer service telephone number at all official inspection facilities 

designated by the MVC.  The amendments remove the requirement for 

the MVC to provide reasonable assistance to a person calling the toll-

free customer service telephone number.  The amendments also 

remove a provision of the bill that specifically directed the MVC to 

receive reports through the toll-free customer service telephone 

number. 


